
Coats For Kids Drive

We are once again participating in the Coats for Kids Drive here in Silverton.
Please bring donations of new and gently used coats, hats, and gloves, 

in all sizes for children and youth to the barrel and table in the 
Multipurpose room. We will be collecting for the month of October. 

Let’s step up to wrap the children and youth in need in Silverton in our love.




